

November 5, 1986

Betty Taymor 14 Eliot Memorial Drive Newton, MA 02158

Dear Betty,

The 1986 race for Lieutenant Governor is indeed history ... and you made it happen. Thank you for all of your help. I appreciate the time and effort you offered on my behalf in your community. I truly believe that the heart and soul of the campaign rested in the field operation. It was the thousands of people, like yourself, who gave their personal time to help me that made the difference. I will always remain grateful.

When we began campaigning at the end of last year, it was evident that our campaign would not be an easy one. We had many obstacles to overcome. But, together we raised almost one million dollars, had an aggressive media campaign, and worked hard to convey the positive message of our campaign. Based on our wide margin of victory, it is clear that people responded to me and to you.

I am proud to have your support, and look forward to continued work with you and for you.

In the years to come, as I look back on this historic year, I will remember with great appreciation the help you have given me.

Warmest regards,

Evelyn F. Murphy